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Dr. Rita Jablonski of UAB Memory Disorders 
Clinic was the guest speaker at our annual 
Respite Care Volunteer Celebration in 
January of 2020.  She led an educational 
workshop, “Challenging Behaviors in 
Dementia”, for both our care 
partners and volunteers. 
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C O M E  O N 
A N D  Z O O M … 
Respite Caregiver Support Group 
met once a month before we closed 
our doors due to the pandemic. In an 
effort to try and offer immediate  
support for our caregivers, we moved 
to Zoom Caregiver Support Group 
once a week. Many of our caregivers 
signed in and have navigated virtual 
support group beautifully. We have 
many caregivers from other cities and 
states! November will bring the addi-
tion of a second Zoom Support group 
in the evening for our caregivers that 
work outside the home during the day.  

Memory Café started during the  
Summer of 2020 for our Respite  
Care Ministry Volunteer team. This 
Zoom meeting is a time to continue 
education and training so we will be 
sharp and ready to go when our  
doors open again! It has also helped 
us stay connected during our time 
apart.

B E H I N D  T H E  M A S K … 
Early in the pandemic, Respite Care Volunteer network and 
FUMC gathered together a group of more than 30 sewers. 
Over 1000 masks were made for SE Health, Flowers Hospital, 
Extendicare, our caregivers and our community. The Respite 
Care Family and FUMC donated fabric, elastic, time, talent 
and prayers to assist those serving on the front lines in our 
community!
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